
From: Hali Beckman
To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: No to Northern pass
Date: Thursday, August 17, 2017 2:03:05 PM

Please protect our environment and the beauty of the northern pass. This will not benefit NH
residents and will negatively impact their towns. Sau “No” to northern pass.
Thank you,
Hali Beckman
17 Black Bear Trail
Holderness, NH 03245
 
Hali Beckman
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